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QUESTION 1

A company has a build server that is in an Auto Scaling group and often has multiple Linux instances running. The build
server requires consistent shared NFS storage for jobs and configurations. Which storage option should a solution
architect recommend? 

A. Amazon S3 

B. Amazon FSx 

C. Amazon Elastic Block Store (Amazon EBS) 

D. Amazon Elastic File System (Amazon EFS) 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 2

A solutions architect creates a VPC that includes two public subnets and two private subnets A corporate security
mandate requires the solutions architect to launch all Amazon EC2 instances in a private subnet However when the
solutions architect launches an EC2 instance that runs a web server on ports 80 and 443 in a private subnet, no
external internet traffic can connect to the server. 

What should the solutions architect do to resolve this issue? 

A. Attach the EC2 instance to an Auto Scaling group in a private subnet Ensure that the DNS record for the website
resolves to the Auto Scaling group identifier 

B. Provision an internet-facing Application Load Balancer (ALB) in a public subnet Add the EC2 instance to the target
group that is associated with the ALB Ensure that the DNS record for the website resolves to the ALB 

C. Launch a NAT gateway in a private subnet Update the route table for the private subnets to add a default route to the
NAT gateway Attach a public Elastic IP address to the NAT gateway 

D. Ensure that the security group that is attached to the EC2 instance allows HTTP traffic on port 80 and HTTPS traffic
on port 443 Ensure that the DNS record for the website resolves to the public IP address of the EC2 instance 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 3

A company is using Amazon Route 53 latency-based routing to route requests to its UDP- based application for users
around the world. The application is hosted on redundant servers in the company\\'s on-premises data centers in the
United States. Asia, and Europe. The company\\'s compliance requirements state that the application must be hosted
on premises The company wants to improve the performance and availability of the application. 

What should a solutions architect do to meet these requirements? 

A. Configure throe Network Load Balancers (NLBs) in the three AWS Regions to address the on- premises endpoints
Create an accelerator by using AWS Global Accelerator, and register the NLBs as its endpoints. Provide access to the
application by using a CNAML that points to the accelerator DNS 
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B. Configure three Application Load Balancers (ALGs) in the three AWS Regions to wireless the on- premises
endpoints. Create an accelerator by using AWS Global Accelerator, and register the ALBs as its endpoints Provide
access to the application by using a CNAK1L that points to the accelerator UNS 

C. Configure three Network Load Balancers (NLOs) in the three AWS Regions to address the on- prernises endpoints In
Route 53. create ?latency-based record that points to the three NLBs. and use it as an origin for an Amazon CloudFront
distribution Provide access to the application by using a CNAML that points to the CloudFront DNS 

D. Configure three Application Load Balancers (ALBs) in the three AWS Regions to address the on premises endpoint.
In Route 53. create a latency based record that points to the three ALUs and use it as an origin for an Amazon
CloudFront distribution Provide access to the application by using a CNAMF that points to the CloudFront DNS. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

 

QUESTION 4

A company needs to use its on-premises LDAP directory service to authenticate its users to the AWS Management
Console. The directory service is not compatible with Security Assertion Markup Language (SAML) Which solution
meets these requirements? 

A. Enable AWS Single Sign-On between AWS and the on-premises LDAP 

B. Create an 1AM policy mat uses AWS credentials and integrate the policy into LDAP 

C. Set up a process that rotates the IAM credentials whenever LDAP credentials are updated. 

D. Develop an on-premises custom identity broker application of process mat uses AWS Security Token Service (AWS
STS) to get short-lived credentials 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 5

A company has an on-premises MySQL database used by the global sales team with infrequent access patterns. The
sales team requires the database to have minimal downtime. A database administrator wants to migrate this database
to 

AWS without selecting a particular instance type in anticipation of more users in the future. 

Which service should a solution architect recommend? 

A. Amazon Aurora MySQL 

B. Amazon Aurora Serverless for MySQL 

C. Amazon Redshift Spectrum 

D. Amazon RDS for MySQL 

Correct Answer: B 
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